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John Gatty - Morton Way 
 
I fully support the building of  a further 300 houses at 
Morton Way. 
Although I do believe there should be consideration for 
building a supermarket in that area, as Thornbury is a lop 
sided town, with all the amenities on the Bristol side. 
Further, I think the people opposed to this development, 
should realize that most of them are living on land 
which was fields before they were developed into estates. 
Why oppose the right to give people somewhere to live. 
  
 


